From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Dena”; "Yolanda Jordan"

Cc: "Phillip Sanders (psanders@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com)"; "Heather Leven"; "James Fox"; "Tucker, Shelly"
Subject: RE: 1RP 4693- URGENT

Date: Monday, April 23, 2018 11:08:00 AM

Attachments: approved_1RP4963_Characterization of Impacts Workplan.pdf

Ms. Vandenberg:

Notes:

e Please be advised that since this release occurred among other pipelines, which would hinder
remedial activities, 1RP-4963 would not be granted full closure unless complete NMOCD-
approved remediation occurs.

e Please remember to demarcate the release point on all figures and maps and tabulate the
GPS coordinates for the delineation and remediation sample locations.

e Please note that several of the proposed delineation locations are directly over the gas lines.

NMOCD will approve of the proposed delineation for 1RP-4963 with several modifications:
e All laboratory analyses must have corresponding data from field tests. Provide all field data for
depths not submitted for laboratory analyses.
e Photo documentation of the release area and delineation/remediation activities are required.

Like approval from BLM required.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 9:02 AM

To: 'Dena’ <dena@kjenvironmental.com>; Yolanda Jordan <yjimenez@blm.gov>

Cc: 'Phillip Sanders (psanders@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com)' <psanders@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>;
Heather Leven <heather@kjenvironmental.com>; James Fox <james@kjenvironmental.com>;
"Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Subject: RE: 1RP 4693- URGENT

Ms. Vandenberg:

Thank you for the notification regarding 1RP-4963. BLM must be informed and grant approval for
releases impacting a pipeline right-of-way on federal surface.

| will review the proposed delineation plan today for 1RP-4963. Please be advised that NMOCD does
not preclude the Responsible Operator from immediate clean-up of impacted soil or vacuuming of
standing fluids, just the requirement that release characterization/delineation must be completed
and approved before remediation takes place.

Thanks,
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Olivia

From: Dena <dena@kjenvironmental.com>

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 8:20 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: 'Phillip Sanders (psanders@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com)' <psanders@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>;
Heather Leven <heather@kjenvironmental.com>; James Fox <james@kjenvironmental.com>
Subject: 1RP 4693- URGENT

Olivia-

EOG plans to trench and run a pipeline through the middle of 1RP 4693 this week. Currently, the
most heavily affected soil is in that area, on top of poly sheeting to prevent migration of
contaminants. We understand that we are not authorized to complete any soil removal or
remediation without your authorization; however, something must be done in a timely fashion.
Please let us know how you suggest we proceed. Thank you!

BN pENA M. VANDENBERG, REM, LEED AP
- Director of Environmental Services
-_— 500 Moseley Road Cross Roads, Texas 76227

M (214)364-7627 0 (940)387-0805 F (940)387-0830
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